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‘Hands of Faith receives help’

May 12, 2010

Hands of Faith would like to acknowledge recent grant receipts from the following:
Blackhawk State Bank Trust (made possible through the Stateline Community
Foundation), Hendricks Family Foundation, First American Credit Union, the Beloit

Area Ministerial Association and the Trans Canada Corporation.

Hands of Faith, a Stateline United Way member agency, is a 14-bed emergency
shelter for homeless families here in Beloit. Generous community outreach such as
this has allowed our program to assist homeless families for over eight consecutive

years.

For more information, please call 608-363-0683.

Jeff Hoyt
Director Hands of Faith Inc.
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